The Fijian Competiton and Consumer
F ”IAH Commission (FCCC) is an independent Fijian
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CALL FOR SUBMISSION

REVIEW OF THE SELF-REGULATING GUIDELINE FOR
THE SALE OF SECONDHAND MOTOR VEHICLES IN FlJI.

The Fijian Competition and Consumer Commission (FCCC) is currently in the
process of reviewing the Self-Regulating Guideline (SRG) for the sale of
second-hand motor vehicles in Fiji, which has been in effect from 14 July
2014. As part of this review, we are seeking input from interested parties to
ensure the guideline is comprehensive, effective, and beneficial for all
stakeholders involved.

FCCC invites submissions from the public, industry stakeholders, consumer
groups, and all other interested individuals to submit their views, comments
and suggestions on the above review. Your feedback is crucial in helping us
refine the guidelines and ensure they align with the needs and expectations
of the Industry, consumers, and regulatory requirements. The SRG for sale
of second-hand motor vehicles in Fiji can be accessed on the FCCC website
via link: https://bit.ly/3Q8uHCI -

Please address your written views and submissions to the Chief Executive
Officer of the FCCC, at the addresses below. For further information or
clarification, kindly contact the FCCC at 8921991 or via the provided email,

FCCC appreciates your cooperation. Should there be any need for further
clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Submissions must reach FCCC no later than 4pm on 4 April 2025. All
submissions are to be sent to one of the below addresses in writing or by
email to srg@fccc.gov.fi
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